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28th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: School Uniform 
 
Unfortunately, we have noticed that there has been a slip in the presentation of the children’s school 
uniform with some children wearing red hoodies rather than red jumpers, fleeces or cardigans. It has 
been brought to my attention that parents think this has been authorised by school so please can we 
assure you that it has not, and does not meet the school uniform policy.  
 
The only class allowed to wear red hoodies are our Year 6 children who wear their Leavers’ hoodies 
throughout the year to ensure they get their wear out of them and also to give them something special 
in their final year. 
 
As detailed on the school website and in our uniform policy, the school uniform is as such: 

 
As you can see, black hoodies are acceptable for PE as they are sports wear. 
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As a school we do not put pressure on parents to purchase uniform with logos on them. This was as a 
direct result of a directive from the Department of Education and this is monitored by Ofsted and our 
school governors. 
 
Therefore, going forwards, please could we ask that all families keep to the agreed school uniform as 
parents are feeling the pressure to buy clothing that is not school uniform. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
 


